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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Repealing the requirement that electrical companies by separately licensed may result in minor savings to the 
Electricians' Examining Board within the Office of Licensing and Registration, Department of Professional and 
Financial Regulation.  Because the licensees do not pay a fee, there will be no loss of dedicated revenue to the board 
as a result of this legislation.
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Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor savings - Other Special Revenue Funds

An Act To Repeal the Requirement That Electrical Companies Be Licensed

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
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